
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

TULARE LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2018  

4:00 P.M. 
 

 

TULARE PUBLIC LIBRARY (CHARTER ROOM) 

475 North “M” Street 
 

 

“Mission Statement – City of Tulare:  To promote a quality of life making Tulare 

the most desirable community in which to live, learn, play, work, worship and prosper.” 

 

“Mission Statement–Tulare Public Library:  To support the personal, educational, and 

professional needs of the diverse community we serve by providing access to a wide 

variety of resources and a commitment to excellent customer service.” 
 

 

The regular meeting to be held on 

Wednesday, February 21, at 4:00pm 

has been cancelled.  
 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

   Wednesday, March 21, 2018 


